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MAIL: BOX 9U0 STUDIO: PRESCOTT DRIVE AND E. KERCHER AVE. 

LEBANON, PA. 17042 

October 7, 1976 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This letter is in response to your recent monitoring 
of our station, WVLV 940 Country in Lebanon, PA. I wish 
to acknowledge the fact that in your letter we were received 
very clearly by you. 

I appreciate the fact that you took the time to write 
and let us know that you were monitoring us. The informa- 
tion you enclosed in your letter was correct. 

You have a very interesting hobby, and I wish you 
much luck and success with it. 

Thank you very much, and by the way, don't be afraid 
to tell your friends about us. We are new, so we would 
appreciate any criticism or compliments you might have. 

Sincerelx yours, 

e 
Neil McDonald 
Chief Engineer 
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